Gemini School of Dance
News letter July 17th 2017
Dear Parents,
We are now at the end of the Summer Term and will break up on Wednesday, July 19th 2017. This is also our “Danceathon Evening” which is raising funds for one of our students, Eleanor Loder to attend Tring Performing Arts College for an exciting new venture. She is a very talented Musical Theatre artist who is pursuing her dreams. We shall miss Eleanor as she has attended Gemini School of Dance since she was 3 years old and we wish her well in her chosen career. We shall keep you updated as to her progress at this very prestigious school. We are also delighted that one of our former students, Ella Appleby has been chosen to represent UK in Italy in August for the Cecchetti International Ballet Competition. Ella is also a former student at my school where she has also attended since the she was 3 years old.
Examinations are now over until November 2017 when I have applied for 2 extra days and I will let you know in September the names of those students I would like to enter for the examinations. Results from last week’s examinations will take about 4 – 5 weeks to be returned to me. Thank you to all those who took part in dancing at Griffithstown School fete. You were superb and enthusiastically received by the spectators. I was very proud of you all.
Dancing fees will be slightly increased due to a rise in overhead costs such as increased hall fees, teachers’ fees, pianist fees etc. I have not increased fees for the last 4 years and have only increased fees to the bare minimum to cover the rising costs. Fees will now be as follows ;
Direct Debit: From £11 to £13 a month; £14 to £16 a month; £18 to £20 a month; £23 to £25 a month; £30 to £33 a month. Extra Ballet classes wil be £2; Extra Musical Theatre classes will be £2; Extra Boys classes will be £3.
Dance Fees[For payment by cash or cheque per term]: Jazz only 1 child to £50; Ballet only 1 child to £63; Ballet 2 children £98; Ballet and Jazz Juniors to £80; Ballet and Jazz Seniors £100; Ballet and Jazz 2 children £120.
Please note that dance fees are based on a child taking 1 class per week.
I wish you all a very happy holiday and thanks once again for your superb support,
Jacqui
